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Dear Year 11 students and families, 

February Pre-Public Examinations (mock exams) 

Starting on Monday 26th February, Year 11 students will sit their second and final round of 
Pre-Public Examinations (PPEs). These exams are important. They will give students valuable 
experience of exam conditions and identify possible gaps in knowledge and skills. Teachers 
will use this knowledge to address these gaps in the coming weeks.  
 
These examinations will be run from Monday, 26th February to Monday, 4th March. 
Examinations will be conducted in line with the timings and arrangements for the summer 
examinations: morning examinations will begin at 9am and afternoon ones will begin at 
1pm. Please note that all Year 11 students will finish their examinations before 3:20. 
Students will be allowed to leave school when their examination has finished. If students do 
not have an afternoon examination, they are to attend their normal lessons.  
 
It is important that Year 11 students leave site promptly after their examinations and go 
straight home. Although Year 11 students will finish earlier than normal, the usual standard 
of behaviour still applies, both on- and off-site.  
 
If you would like your child to stay in school until 3.20pm, please let us the office know via 
email: office@ryecollege.co.uk. Any student, who stays on site, will be expected to attend a 
revision session on the library. All other year groups will finish at the usual time of 3.20pm.  
  
During the examinations, students who require access arrangements will be provided with 
these under the supervision of our Exams Officer, Mrs. J. Burgess, and our Inclusion Leader, 
Mrs. L. Nice. 
 
Further details regarding examinations, including the summer examination series, can be 
found on our website here: Exam Information | Rye College | Aquinas Trust and here: 
Revision | Rye College | Aquinas Trust 

If you have any questions regarding these exams, or your child’s progress in a particular 
subject, please email office@ryecollege.co.uk.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. P. Franks 

Assistant Headteacher 
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